

## Santa Barbara Teachers Federal Credit Union

## Notice for the Annual Meeting Saturday June 26th at 2:00 PM

Unfortunately, we will not be able to hold our annual meeting banquet in the same format as usual due to the COVID-19 virus social distancing requirements.

We will be holding the meeting **virtually** on Saturday, June 26<sup>th</sup> at 2:00 PM. A link to join the online meeting will be on our website at **www.sbtfcu.org** 

This meeting is to elect the Board of Directors, and review the results of the past year. Nominations can be made for the Board of Directors seats. Call the office for nominations - 805-682-2467

We hope you and your families are staying healthy in these stressful and challenging times!